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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 

Rejoice family worship! 

We would like to invite parents/carers/family members to join 
their children for Collective Worship. This will be held on a Fri-

day afternoon at 2:45pm, with the exception of Nursery who 
will hold their worship on a Friday morning at 9am—9:10am. 

The worship will take place on rota basis for year groups, 
please see the table below for dates and location of the worship. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Date Year groups in-
volved 

Location 

Friday31st January Reception Reception class 

  Year 1 cohort Year 1 class 

  Year 6 cohort Hall 

Friday 6th March 9am Nursery  Nursery class 

  Year 2 cohort Y1/2 class 

  Year 4 cohort Hall 

Thursday 2Nd 
April (** change in 
day as we finish for 
Easter on the Friday) 

Reception Reception class 

  Year 1 cohort Year 1 class 

  Year 5 cohort Hall 

Friday 15th May 9am  Nursery Nursery class 

  Year 2 cohort Y1/2 class 

  Year 3 cohort Hall 

Friday 26th June Reception Reception class 

  Year 1 cohort Year 1 class 

  Year 4 cohort Hall 

  Year 5 cohort Outdoor/Spare 
mobile classroom 



  

Prayer hub 
We have begun to convert the space where the ICT suite for some new 

purposes! Thanks to the School Council, pupils have decided to name 

the space as St. Anne’s Learning Hub and St. Anne’s Prayer Hub.  

Work has already begun to turn these areas into spaces that all mem-

bers of our school community can access. 

In order to enhance the prayer hub, we would like to ask for any do-

nations of the following items that you may have at home and wish 

to donate: 

 candles and/or candle holders 

 Artificial flowers/plants 

 Ornaments 

 Natural items; e.g. shells, drift wood, pebbles 

 Material (e.g. cotton/organza) particularly green, white, purple & 

gold 

 cushions 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please send any donations into the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Sophie Volynchook - RE, Collective Worship and RSE Lead  

Sarah Evans—Assistant Head Teacher 


